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Certificate of Commendation 

Date Dr. Todd M. Nichols, 
Superintendent/CEO 

Date Ms. Karen Schofield,  
President - Board of Education 

C U Y A H O G A  F A L L S  C I T Y  S C H O O L  D I S T R I C T
B O A R D  O F  E D U C A T I O N  

M A Y  1 ,  2 0 1 9

T H I S  C E R T I F I C A T E  I S  P R E S E N T E D  T O

NATIONAL SOCIETY OF  
DAUGHTERS OF THE AMERICAN REVOLUTION 

CUYAHOGA FALLS CHAPTER 
 

I N  R E C O G N I T I O N  O F  Y O U R  C O M M I T M E N T  T O  P R O V I D E  

S U P P O R T  T O  T E A C H E R S  A N D  C H I L D R E N  I N  O U R  S C H O O L S  

T H R O U G H  T H E  D A R  C O M M U N I T Y  C L A S S R O O M  C O M M I T T E E .

Y O U R  G E N E R O U S  D O N A T I O N S  O F  S C H O O L  S U P P L I E S  A N D

P A N T R Y  F O O D  I T E M S  S I G N I F I C A N T L Y  C O N T R I B U T E   

T O  T H E  “ C U L T U R E  O F  C A R I N G ”  I N  T H E   

C U Y A H O G A  F A L L S  C I T Y  S C H O O L  D I S T R I C T .   
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FRIEND OF EDUCATION AWARD: 
National Society Daughters of the American Revolution 
Ms. Sue Moledor and Ms. Charla Christopher 

The National Society Daughters of the American Revolution was founded 

on October 11, 1890 and its historical, educational, and patriotic objectives have 

not changed in 125 years.   Daughters across the nation are about community 

service, preserving history, educating children, as well as honoring and supporting 

those who serve our nation.  The Community Classroom Committee was 

established by the National Society in June of 2016 to encourage Daughters to 

volunteer to provide additional support to teachers and children in classrooms in 

their own communities throughout the nation, and also overseas.     

The Cuyahoga Falls Chapter DAR has set out to achieve the objectives of the 

Community Classroom Committee by providing support to both Price Elementary 

School and Cuyahoga Falls High School.  Since 2017, they have supported Price 

Elementary School by providing $400.00 in school supplies for staff and students.   

Support for the Cuyahoga Falls High School Pantry began in 2018 with donations 

totaling $250.00 in food items for students who may not have access to breakfast 

or snacks.    

 

 


